COX

October 5, 2010

Ms. Jill Taura

City of Santa Barbara
Treasury Manager

735 Anacapa Street

PO Box 1990

Santa Barbara, Ca. 93102

SUBJECT: Cox Communications Video Service Application for the City of
Santa Barbara

Dear Ms. Taura:

In accordance with California’s Digital Infrastructure Competition Act (DIVCA),
CoxCom Inc., doing business as Cox Communications, is seeking a state authorized
franchise to provide video service in areas of the city of Santa Barbara covered by our
expiring Franchise Agreement with the City.

Enclosed is a copy of the state authorized franchise application submitted to the
California Public Utilities Commission on October 5, 2010 pursuant to California
Public Utilities Code § 5840(e)(1)(D).

If you have additional questions or require additional information, please email our
state franchise contact Joe Gabaldon, Senior Manager, Government and Community
Relations. He can be reached at 619-266-5370 or J oe.Gabaldon@@cox.com.

Sincerely,

, Inc. d/b/a C ications Santa Barbara

es M. Leach
ice President

~ Enclosure: State Franchise Application
cc: Michael Morris, Video Franchising and Broadband Deployment Group
California Public Utilities Commission
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